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Parsons, Susan 

From: patriciairvin@mac.com
 

Sent: Monday, October 10,2011 2:51 PM
 

To: Parsons, Susan
 

Subject: Request for Communication with City Council on Nov 2
 

Dear Susan Parsons, 

I would like to address the City Council at their November 2,2011meeting. 

My contact infonnation is: 

Patricia Irvin 
5215 NE 89th Ave 
Portland, OFt97220 
s03-577-9098 

I will be addressing the issue of a septic purnper business that recently began operating adjacent 
to residential and its severe irnpact on the neighborhood's livability. I live 2 doors dor,r,n fì'om the 
business, where I have owned my hor.ne for the past 5 years. 

Thank you for the opportunity. 

Respectfully, 

Patricia Irvin 

t0/t0/2011 
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Request of Patricia lrvin to address Council regarding a septic pumper business 
and its impact on neighborhood livabitity (Communication) 

Nov 0 2 2011 

PTACED ON FITE 

Filed 

LaVonne Griffin-Valade 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOV/S: 

YEAS NAYS 

1. Fritz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Leonard 

Adams 


